To 
DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL AFFAIRS

Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination – NGO Branch

DC1-1480, 1 UN PLAZA, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017
Dear Mr Andrei Abramov, Chief NGO Branch

Answering your two reminders of March 17 and April 2, 2010, I have to repeat:

We of the Geneva Office of AEHRF are NOT applying for ECOSOC status. Please address invitations to AEHRF in Delhi.

Kind regards

Heidi Barathieu-Brun

President Geneva Office of AEHRF

Geneva, April 4, 2010. 

